
 

 

April 9, 2020 

Dear Alavida Resident, Family & Staff  

As we head into Easter Weekend, we can appreciate that this is a time where 

we look forward to spending quality time with family.  This year will 

definitely be anything but normal for our first holiday in quarantine.  We 

would like to take this time to remind family members that our Retirement 

Homes will remain closed to visitors.  Staff in each community are working 

hard to find ways to make Easter special for each resident.  We encourage 

families to send messages, wave from the parking lot or virtually connect 

with our residents in lieu of physically interacting.   

We hope that you and your families stay safe and healthy and find creative 

ways to celebrate this holiday.   

Wishing you all a Happy Easter, 

 

 

 

Alavida Lifestyles. 


